
Committee On the Status of Women Report to the Faculty Senate  
 

Wednesday Nov.3, 2021 

 

 
• COSW leadership, along with leadership from PEACC and Health Promotion, met with the 

President and Provost regarding communications about sexual assaults on campus. PEACC and 
Health Promotion conducted a listening session and drafted communication, with input from 
COSW, that was trauma-informed, provided resources, and addressed some concerns. 

• Planning to bring in a panel including Title IX advocate, ULPD, and the PEACC office to talk 
about the process for responding to sexual assault on campus 

• The COSW Cohort Report (pulled together with IR) is now available. Link can be found on the 
grey bar of the homepage on our website: https://louisville.edu/cosw 

• COSW is collaborating with the Employee Success Center to conduct two information sessions 
about COSW and its impact  

 
Respectfully submitted to the faculty senate by Senate Representative to COSW, Olfa Nasraoui on 
Nov.3, 2021. 
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